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The office has finished mailing out all the annual road maintenance billing.  If you did not 

receive your bill you may contact the office at 808-966-4500 to see if we have your correct 

mailing address. 

I know that there are many gravel roads that have a lot of potholes in them.  We have been 

having some problems with both of the graders that will hopefully be resolved soon.  Please be 

patient.  The road crew will get to your road as soon as they can, weather permitting. 

The fencing project for the shop has been completed. 

The C88 two-way yellow reflectors that are on backorder should be received by the end of this 

month. 

The paving project for 22nd MDE has been started by Civil Construction. 

Request for Proposals have been sent out for 12th PK, 6th MDE and 14th KDE. 

Equipment:  The water truck repairs have been completed and is back on the road.  The 

hammer for backhoe and compressor is still in the shop for repair.  We are waiting for parts for 

the graders.  Everything else is running fine at this time. 

Mowing: The road crew mowed 60 miles of roadway with sidearm and 55 with the zero turn. 

Grading:  Widen, rip, graded and compacted 8 miles of roadway.   

Hot Mix:  Holes were filled with hot mix on 33rd MDE,32nd MDE, 31st Paradise, and 6th Kaloli. 

Weed whack:  Makuu signs and mailboxes, Paradise signs and mailboxes, Pohaku circle. 

Trees Removed: 5th KDE, 13th PK, 19th,  Kaloli, and Pohaku circle. 

Tag abandon cars for removal: Loke, 6th MP, 8th MDE, 12th MP 

Rubbish Pickup:  1.55 tons of rubbish, 19 tires, 2.75 tons of scrap metal. 

Safety Report:  No accidents or injuries for the past 74 months. 


